
Hello,

I would like to comment my support for allocating green belt sites for new homes in
Enfield's new local plan. London is in the midst of a severe housing shortage, pushing up
the cost of housing for renters such as myself and making homeownership seem like an
impossible dream. The green belt is one of the major restrictions preventing London from
meeting its growing population's housing need. I welcome Enfield's proposal to release
green belt land and to face the fact that there is no way out of our housing crisis without
building enough homes.
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